
Dear friends,  
 
Surely you have enjoyed your eid holidays with your families and friends and have also 
remembered the needy. 
 
Rains have devastated the city and made life difficult for many, I hope you have stayed 
safe during these trying days. 
 
Our school was also inundated with rain water, specially the senior section area. The 
nallah by the side overflowed and its water covered the whole area behind the 
swimming pool. The management is doing everything to cope with the situation.  
 
Stay connected by emailing us your thoughts and comments.  
 
Best Regards,  
Zafar Kaleem,  
(Batch 1970, Red House) 
Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA,  
0300-2672903 (WhatsApp) 
0320-2672903 
 


